



www.bcrsd.com

November 28, 2023

David Sorrell City of Columbia Columbia, MO by e-mail only

RE: Sanitary sewer service for 5550 Gillespie Bridge Road

Dear Mr. Sorrell:

At its regular meeting on November 21st, 2023 the Boone County Regional Sewer District Board of Trustees voted to consent to the City of Columbia providing sanitary sewer service to the single family residential lot located at the above address.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please call me at 573-443-2765 or email me at <u>tratermann@bcrsd.com</u>. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

BOONE COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT

Tom Ratermann General Manager

Enclosures

C: File

Pat Zenner by e-mail only Bill Florea by e-mail only Jesse Stephens by e-mail only